
Safe Crossing       October 2019 

 

Please ensure children walk on the pavements 

and cross safely on Slough Road. Please drive 

carefully at all times and be mindful that children 

are likely to be crossing the road. If your child 

walks home unaccompanied, please reinforce the 

need for road safety and vehicle awareness.  

 

The school is currently working with the Council 

to explore possible ideas to improve safety. 

 

Thank you.  
 

 

 

 

 

 


